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MEDIA REPORTS ON THE PURPORTED STRIKE

Mumias Sugar Company wishes to reiterate ifs position following information released
to the Media from some quarters that our employees are on strike. | wish to point out
that the procedure of calling a strike is well defined within our Collective Bargaining

Agreement with the union and so no strike as such exists.

Further, the Management of the company would wish to state that there is no dispute
whatsoever between members of its workforce and the management that is pending
resolution. It is important to note that the factory is crushing and operations are

ongoing.

We thank ALL our stakeholders including our workforce for their continued support.
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